
Sacrifice 2014 Preview
So  yeah, this is tomorrow.

We’ll start with the main event. I’ll take Bully Ray to beat
Bobby Roode in the tables match with a powerbomb. No seriously
that’s the main event. If you watch Impact, this is the match
we’ve heard the most of all month long. I don’t quite get the
appeal of having people put each other through tables for a
month and then pay to see them put each other through one more
table but that’s just me.

Eric Young keeps the title because…..well because Eric Young
is World Champion in a major wrestling company and according
to them it’s not a ripoff of Daniel Bryan.

I’ll take Angelina to take the Knockouts Title because it’s
the easiest thing they can do to keep the division as boring
as possible.

I’ll actually take Storm to win the I Quit match, presumably
through the use of someone else like Gunner’s dad. Why this
feud is still going is anyone’s guess as this is about the
fourth match that should have blown the thing off.

Angle/Willow over Carter/Spud to give the good guys their
revenge. Again there’s no real thinking in this but that’s the
case for almost everything in TNA anymore.

Give me Sanada over Tigre Uno in a match that just didn’t need
to be a best of three at all.

I have a feeling Shaw wins the Committed match over Anderson
with Christy’s help because Russo is back on the creative team
as a consultant and that’s one of his favorites.

Oh and the Wolves get the belts back which should be their
first reign but we needed them to win in Japan or whatever.
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As I’m sure you can tell, I REALLY do not care about this show
at all. That was what went through my head the entire show on
Thursday and it’s the same case here. TNA is just not very
interesting right now and the majority of the show feels like
something they remembered doing before and just swapped the
names around. It’s not interesting for the most part and there
really isn’t much I want to see on this show which doesn’t
need to be a PPV in the slightest. Things can turn around, but
I don’t see much good going on at the moment.

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and pick up my new
book of on the History of Clash of the Champions at Amazon for
just $3.99 at:

And check out my Amazon author page with wrestling books for
under $4 at:


